
 

 

 
November 2023 
 
Glenda Harding 
Harding Conferences 
PO Box 5512 
Papanui 
Christchurch 
 
Dear Glenda and team, 
 
Please find below a testimonial from me regarding the work you did for the 2023 Trafinz 
conference. 
 
Glenda and her team are amazing and can always be relied on to deliver a high quality, 
well organised and enjoyable conference.   
 
Trafinz have used Harding Conferences for many years and have never had any reason 
to look elsewhere – we consider ourselves very fortunate to be able to work with such 
a professional team who are always responsive to our needs but who also bring new 
ideas and creative thinking to solving any problems. 
 
The amazing service provided by this team was especially evident when we worked 
through the challenges of COVID restrictions resulting in our conference being 
postponed twice and finally being hosted in 2023.  The Harding Conferences team 
managed sponsors, venue and attendees throughout this time to keep everyone well 
informed and to manage the financials (payments made and funding received) 
throughout the extended time period. 
 
I would have no hesitation to recommend Glenda and her team for delivery of amazing 
conferences. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Robyn Denton 
 
 
 
 
Convenor 
Trafinz 2019 conference 


